
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

A public hearing on the proposed use of State Revenue Funds for the 2024-2025 budget for the 
City of Madras, State of Oregon, for the fiscal year July 1, 2024, to June 30, 2025, will be held at 
the Madras City Hall in Council Chambers. 
 
This hearing will occur on June 25, 2024, at 5:30 p.m.  The purpose of the hearing is to discuss 
the State Shared Revenues use of funds in relation to the 2024-2025 city budget.  You can make 
public comments in person, via teleconference during the meeting, or by providing a written 
response by 5:00 p.m. Friday, June 21st, 2024, to ar@ci.madras.ur.us.   
 
Teleconference details are posted on the City of Madras website: www.ci.madras.or.us.  Public 
comments will be limited to three minutes.  A copy of the proposed 2024-2025 budget is 
available at Madras City Hall, located at 125 S.W. “E” Street, Madras, Oregon, between 8 a.m. 
and 5 p.m., or on the City of Madras website located at www.ci.madras.or.us 
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